
  

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

Important Message 
 

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

YES - We are open!  
  
As a health care facility, we have chosen to keep our shelter and clinic 
open.  During this time of tension, anxiety, and uncertainty, our therapy 
services and shelter are needed more than ever. If your child is 
experiencing additional anxiety or stress during this time period, please  

https://www.newmorningyfs.org/


note that our services are open for you.  
  
We also want you to know that we are doing everything that we can do to 
minimize any health risks. The youth and family we serve and our staffs' 
health and safety are of utmost importance to us.   
  
 To be certain we do not disrupt care and to maximize the safety to all our 
clients and staff, we have implemented the following precautions:  
  

     If you have an appointment with us, we can use teleconferencing for 
therapy, supervision and other meetings. 

  
     We ask that if you have an appointment at the clinic, and you are 

running a fever, we encourage you to reschedule with a 
teleconference. 

  
     We will practice reasonable social distancing at the office and avoid 

shaking hands. 
  

     We ask that you wash your hands prior to your appointment and 
please keep your phone in the car or purse after washing your hands.  

  
     We are sanitizing all areas (clinic and shelter), common area surfaces, 

door handles and running our air purifier. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
New Morning Youth & Family Services   
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